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Subject: Your confirmatory applications for access to documents 
Ref. GestDem 2013/1680 and 2013/1682 

Dear Sir, 

We refer to your two confirmatory applications submitted by email on 29 April 2013 
through the asktheeu website, in which you request for further searches regarding 
correspondence between President Barroso or his cabinet and Mr Michel Petite and 
between the Secretariat-General and Mr Michel Petite. 

The time limit for replying to your applications expires today. The reply to your 
applications has been drafted but might not be signed in time to have it sent to you today. 
We must, therefore, extend the time limit in accordance with Article 8(2) of Regulation 
1049/2001. However, you will receive the reply within the coming days. 

We apologise for this slight delay. 

Yours sincerely, 

Marc Maes 
Deputy Head of Unit 
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